DINAS PENDIDIKAN DAN KEBUDAYAAN **SMP NEGERI 3 LAWANG ULANGAN SEMESTER GENAP** TAHUN PELAJARAN 2007/2008

: MULOK BAHASA INGGRIS Mata Pelajaran

Kelas : IX (Sembilan)

Hari, tanggal :Sabtu, 15 Maret 2008

Waktu · 60 menit

PETUNIUK UMUM:

Tulis nama, kelas, nomor peserta, Anda pada lembar jawab.

- Arsirlah atau hitamkan huruf A, B, C, dan D yang menurut Anda merupakan jawaban yang paling tepat.
- Gunakan pensil 2B, dan penghapus karet yang baik.
- Apabila ingin mengganti jawaban hapuslah jawaban tersebut dengan karet penghapus dan arsir/ hitamkan jawaban yang benar.

Text for question 21 to 25

Ladies and gentlemen, a boy, aged three years, has been found at the third floor around the bookstall. He's wearing a blue t-shirt and black pants. Mom, Dad, or family, would you please come and pick him at the information desk on the first floor. Thank you.

1. "Ladies and gentlemen, a boy, aged three years, has been found in the bookstall." The underlined word is closest in meaning to.... a. library b. bookstore c. booking area d. reading area

2. The following are **not true** based on the above announcement....

b. A family is missing a. A boy is missing c. A boy is lost d. A family is loosing a boy

3. Where will we likely find the announcement?

a. in a airport b. in a supermarket c. in a bus station d. in a railway station

4. Where can the family meet the boy? The family can find him at....

a. the cashier b. the bookstall c. the security desk d. the information desk

"Mom, Dad, would you please come and pick him at the information desk on the first floor?"

The following which has the closest meaning to the underlined word is...

a. father b. mother d. children

6. Danda : Excuse me sir, I'm lost. Could you...where the post office is?

: Sure no problem. Just go straight this street until you find three junction then turn left. The post Police

offices is on your right side

b. telling me c. mind if you tell me d. mind telling me

7. Wartini : Mom, would you mind telling me how to make a cup of tea?

Mother

a. tell me

Wartini : Thank you, Mom

a. Yes, I am not sure b. Yes, of course c. No, I do not d. Certainly not

: Can you take me at 07.00 p.m.? 8. Waiti

:I have to accompany my sisters at home. My parents will be going out. Wahvu

b. Is it confirmed? c. I'm afraid I can't d. Tell me more about it a. Are you sure

Text for question 9 to 13

An iceberg is an enormous piece of ice floating in the sea, "Berg" is the German word for mountain. In the coldest parts of land and sea are both covered by sheets of ice, over 300 meters deep at the center Tongues of ice, called glaciers, stretch out into the open water of the oceans. The sea water melts the bottom

part of these glaciers, then the top part slides into the water with a might roar. The great piece of ice sinks for a short time beneath the surface then it rises again, and floats away as a new iceberg. Some iceberg are miles across to begin with, and travel for thousands of miles and several years before they finally melt. The part of an iceberg which can be seen above the water is only about one-ninth of the total size. The rest is hidden beneath the waves.

One of the world's worst disasters at sea was in 1912 when the liner "Titanic" collided with an iceberg on her maiden voyage.

9. What happens when the top part of the glacier slides into the water?

a. It will float away c. The water will be warmer

b. There will be a big roar d. The water will have tongues

10. How long can the iceberg survive before they melt?

b. a month a. a day c. a week d. some years

11.	What does	the word	collided in	the last	paragraph	mean?
т т.	VVIII GOCO	HIC WOLG	comaca m	iiic iasi	paragraph	mican.

a. hit

b. dropped

c. found

d. flew

12. The following statement are **true** according to the text, except....

a. Tongues of ice are called glaciers

c. Most of the part of the ice berg is below the water

b. "Berg" is the German word for mountain

d. North and South poles are covered with very thin ice

13. The antonym of the word *enormous* is

a. massive

b. gigantic

c. huge

d. small

Pay attention to the table to answer question 14 to 17

No	Name	Age	Hobbies
1	Rehan	13	Playing Football
2	Ivan	15	Reading
3	Basyir	13	Reading
4	Rohana	14	Singing

14. Which of the above kids is the oldest?

a. Rehan

b. Basyir

c. Ivan

d. Rohana

15. From the table we know that Ivan has the ...hobby....Basyir

a. same....as

b. different....from

c. as....as

d. more....than

16. Which of the above kids has outdoor hobby?

a. Rehan

b. Basyir

c. Ivan

d. Rohana

17. From the table we know that Rehan's hobby....Rohana's

a. is the same as

b. is different from

c. is better than

d. is nicer than

18. Which sentence goes to the picture?

- a. This is part of a tree. It is usually green. It has function as the food factory of a tree
- b. It is usually long and strong. People use it as the main material of making charcoal
- c. This part of a tree grows down to the earth. It absorbs water the ground
- d. This is part of a tree. Though not all trees have it, but most trees have it. It usually consist of the skin, flesh, and the core

19. Arrange the words to form a good sentence

Thirdings the words to form a good sometice									
where	<u>Desert</u>	and	<u>animals</u>	<u>dry</u>	<u>region</u>	<u>only</u>	<u>few</u>		
1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8		
<u>plants</u>	are	<u>very</u>	<u>can</u>	<u>li</u>	<u>ve</u>				
9	10	11	12	1	13				
2 2 10 1	1 5 7 0 4 2	10 12 0 1 0	2 2 1	0 11 7 0	1 2 1 6 0 10 12	E			

a. 2~10~11~5~7~9~4~3~12~13~8~1~6 b. 2~10~11~5~6~1~7~8~9~3~4~12~13 c. 2~10~11~7~9~4~3~1~6~8~12~13~5 d. 2~10~11~5~6~1~9~8~7~3~4~13~12

20. Look at the pictures

Rp. 50.000

Rp. 50.000

The correct statement is.....

a. The bag is as big as the shoes

c. The bag is more expensive the shoes

b. The bag is the same price as the shoes

d. The shoes are more expensive than the bag

Text for question 21 to 22

REST IN PEACE

Almyra Yudhit Salsabila (35 years old) Died on Monday December 7th, 2006

Burial: Bergota Cemetery, Tuesday, December 8th, 2008 at 10 a.m

Sutoyo's Family

21. The announcement is about....

a. congratulation someone b. informing vacancy c. inviting people d. obituary

22. The following are the information about the woman, except....

a. She is 35 years old c. She died on Monday

b. She'll be buried on Monday d. She'll be buried in Bergota Cemetery

Text for question 23 to 24

Congratulation

On the birth of the first son,

Taufiqurrahman

Semarang, September 5th, 2007 Rahman's Family

23. What does Mr. Rahman want to do in the advertisement?

a. He informs his happiness
b. He informs his invitation
c. He informs his sadness
d. He informs his child's birth

24. Would you mind if....? Of course not.

a. I sit down here b. I am sitting here c. sit here d. sitting here

25. Ranti : "Do you like playing golf?"

Wahyu : "No, it is an expensive sport. I dislike it."
Ranti : "But walking is the cheapest one."

Wahyu : "That's right. But I prefer swimming. And you?

Ranti : "My favorites sport is jogging." From the dialogue above we know that....

a. Ranti likes playing an expensive golf
b. Wahyu likes an expensive sport
c. Ranti doesn't like jogging
d. Wahyu doesn't like playing golf

26. A :.....

- B: I'm sorry. I don't know where it is. I'm a new comer here
- a. Would you mind telling me where the closest bank is?
- b. Would you mid to tell me where the k closest bank is?
- c. Would you telling me where the closest bank is?
- d. Would you to tell me where the closest bank is?

Piranha

Piranha lives in South American tropical rain forest. The species are about two dozen. The body of a piranha ranges from under 15 cm to nearly 60 cm long.

Because it has sharp teeth, it perhaps the most feared of all fish in the rain forest. The teeth are just like razor. Although some species are strictly carnivorous, not all are considered dangerous to man

27. Where does piranha live?

a. in any river

c. in South American tropical rain forest

b. the tropical rain forest

d. in all parts of the world

28. The following sentences are **correct**, **except**.....

a. All piranha are dangerous to man

c. There are about 24 species of piranha

b. Piranhas can reach the length of 60 cm

d. The piranhas live in South American tropical rain forest

29. "....under 15 cm to nearly 60 cm long"

The underlined word has similar meaning to....

a. although

b. moreover

c. however

d. almost

: What a nice day! Let's do something 30. Bagyo

Bambang: Great idea!....

: Ok. I'll get my bike Ana

a. Let's go cycling

b. Let's stay home

c. Let's go climbing

d. Let's go shopping

31. Budi : It's going to rain

Ruiiko a. doubt

: I....that. Look! The sun is shining brightly and there isn't any could on the sky b. agree with you

c. see

d. can't decide

32. I....some beautiful bracelets by my aunt last week

a. gave

b. had given

c. has given

d. was given

33. The correct statement is....

a. The bag is as big as shoes

c. The bag is more expensive than the shoes

b. The bag is the same price as the shoes

d. The shoes are more expensive than the bag

34.

The correct statement is...

- a. The book is different in thickness from the dictionary
- b. The book is a expensive as the dictionary
- c. The dictionary is as thick as the book
- d. The dictionary is thinner than the book
- 35. A horse a mammal, but a hen isn't. When can say that...

a. a horse is different from a hen

c. a horse is the same as a hen

b. a hen is bigger than a horse

d. a horse is as big as a hen

36. Complete the sentence.

The jaws of a shark are.... a knife

a. as sharp as

b. sharper

c. sharp

d. sharpest

37. Paper is....than sugar a. white b. as white as c. whiter d. the whitest 38. Ana : I didn't know that we are going have test today : ... I didn't study last night Ellva so do I b. I did too c. so did I d. neither did I 39. To begin a story, you can use the following expression b. That's all,.... a. Suddenly,..... c. After that,.... d. Listen to me, please.... 40. To prolong a story, you can use.... a. Finally.... b. Then, c. Once upon a time,.... d. that's the end of the story 41. Anita can't go to school today. She is at the hospital now. She got a/an...this morning b. present a. bike d. accident c. news Read the text carefully The Legend of Keong Emas One day a poor old widow, mbok Rondo Dadapan, who always fished along the river, found the golden nail and too it home. There she part the snail in a jar and took good care of it. All of a sudden, unexpected good things took place in mbok Rondo life. Coming back from her daily fishing, she would find delicious dishes on the table and the house cleaned. She wondered who had been so nice to take care of her house. This went on several days, mbok Rondo was so curious to know the mysterious person. So, one day, instead of fishing he peeped through a hole in the wall of her house. She saw a beautiful princess coming out of the jar, starting to clean to clean the house and preparing a meal. The next day it happened again. Without wasting time, mbok Rondo rushed into the house and smashed the jar. "home less" the princess. Couldn't turn back into the snail. The pincess was Dewi Sekartaji. She was then adopted by mbok Rondo. 42. Which statement is not true? a. Mbok Rondo always fished along the river c. Mbok Rondo smashed the jar b. Mbok Rondo found Dewi Sekartaji in the river d. Mbok Rondo wanted to know a person who took care her house 43. Mbok Rondo took good care of the snail. The meaning of took care is... b. looked after d. found a. paid attention c. saved 44. What does the purpose of the text? a. To entertain the readers c. To tell past event b. To give a report d. To describe about Mbok Rondo This text for number 45-49 Along time ago, the wolf and the stork were friends. One day, the wolf asked the stork to come to his house to eat. When the stork arrived at the wolf's house, the wolf ate his bowl of soup so quickly. When he finished, he asked the stork, "did you like my soup?" But the stork was angry because he couldn't eat the soup. He beak was too long. When the stork went home, he was still hungry. The wolf laughed and laughed. 45. Where did the story happen? a. at home b. in a jungle c. in the wolf's house d. in the stork's house 46. One day, the wolf asked to the stork to come to his house to eat. The words 'to eat' mean.... a. to play b. to sleep d. have meal c. to go out to 47. What is the story about? a. The stork an I the bowls c. The stork and the wolf b. The wolf and the mouse d. The wolf and the tiger 48. When the stork arrived at the wolf's house, the wolf... c. put two bowls of soup on the floor a. was having two bowls of soup b. made a bowl of soup on the table d. put two bowls of soup on the table 49. What is the purpose of the text? a. To give a report c. To entertains the readers b. To tell post event d. To describe the relationship between the stork and the 50. Septiyan Hadi Prabowo is the student of SLTP 14. he joins the boy-scout club at school. He is also that captain of I E. The underlined word means of...

c. leader

d. mechanic

a. student

b. boss